
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

Maine Maritime Academy wishes to procure architectural/engineering 

services for the Waterfront Campus Improvements in Castine, and at a 

facility in Penobscot, Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 2:00 

p.m. on May 25, 2022 to MMA and the Bureau of General Services. 

 

The project includes extensive civil, structural, marine, and building 

infrastructure improvements necessitated by the planned replacement of 

the Academy’s training vessel. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 


